
Update Starting in Spring 2025: 

Increase to the non-resident fee from Northampton Township as outlined below: 

CRUSA Program Fall 
Intramural 

Spring 
Intramural 

CRUSA Travel FC Bucks Camps 

Northampton Residents No Fee No Fee No Fee No Fee No Fee 
 

CRSD Residents, 
outside of 

Northampton Township 

$25 No Fee $50 $50 $25 

Non CRSD District 
Residents 

$45 No Fee $90 $90 $45 
 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Adjustment to fees for all CRUSA Members: 

Just prior to the Fall 2010 season, Northampton Township Board of Supervisors voted to initiate a non-

resident use fee for all user groups applying to use township fields.  These fees apply to all FC Bucks, 

CRUSA Travel and CRUSA intramural players, as well as camp registrants.  Township fees amounting to 

approximately $30,000 were incurred by CRUSA players for the Fall 2010/Spring 2011 soccer year and 

were necessarily paid by the club, as the non-resident policy was established after our registration 

process began. 

While the CRUSA Board is trying to keep our registration fees as low as possible for all players, starting in 

the Fall 2011 season, it will be necessary to charge non-resident players an additional township fee in 

accordance with the Northampton Township policy, which is applied as follows:  

 

CRUSA Program Fall 
Intramural 

Spring 
Intramural 

CRUSA Travel FC Bucks Camps 

Northampton Residents No Fee No Fee No Fee No Fee No Fee 
 

CRSD Residents, 
outside of 

Northampton Township 

$15 No Fee $30 $30 $15 

Non CRSD District 
Residents 

$30 No Fee $60 $60 $30 
 

 

Thank you for understanding that these additional registration fees are outside of our control and CRUSA 

does not receive any portion of this fee from the Township.  More information about the township user 

group regulations can be found on their website at www.northamptontownship.com  

http://www.northamptontownship.com/

